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1/25/18 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

We are contacting everyone to pass along some new information about the Music 

Department trip. We have reached the maximum number of students and will have 

several groups performing. 

The cost of the trip will be $310. The price includes transportation, hotel 

accommodations, meals, sightseeing, and the music festival. A payment schedule has 

been set up so that we can collect the money and forward it to the travel agency per their 

schedule. You can choose to pay the entire $210 balance now or split it up using the 

following schedule. The next payment of $100 is due by February 23rd. The final 

payment of $110 is due by March 23rd. Checks should be made payable to Music 

Sponsors South. All payments should be placed in an envelope with the students name on 

it. 

Thanks, 

The MHSS Music Dept. 
    


